
 

 

 

 

Date:       January 1, 2021 

 

Subject:  Branding Iron Letter of Guarantee 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

Branding Iron Holdings (BIH), hereby guarantees that all products manufactured at our 
facilities were produced under an effective HACCP program with USDA Food Safety and 
Inspection Services inspection.  All incoming raw material beef is purchased from 
approved suppliers that provide negative for E. coli 0157:H7 for each lot.  Additionally, 
all BIH production facilities are certified under the Safe Quality Foods (SQF) Food Safety 
and Food Quality Management program. This certification is maintained through an 
annual audit conducted by the certification body NSF International. 

 
All products are neither adulterated nor misbranded within the meaning of the Federal 
Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act or any other similar State or local laws.  As a USDA 
inspected facility we are not registered with the FDA under the Bioterrorism Act.    
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Meese 
Director of Quality Assurance 
Branding Iron Holdings 
Office: 618-857-4047 
Cell: 618-444-5877 
Email: jmeese@bih-us.com 


